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ATTENTION #8 PASSENGERS 
Beginning on Sunday, March 26, the #8 Central Shuttle will no longer serve bus 

stops on Pierce Lane or within the Surrey Court Apartments due to reconstruction of 

the apartment parking lot. Passengers will be able to access the #8 at the entrance to 

D’Adrian Professional Park on Pierce Lane. 

Please call 618-797-INFO(4636) or email info@mct.org for more information. 
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